## Community Asset Inventory 2019



This Community Asset Inventory was designed to:

- 1. Understand existing community resources and efforts
- 2. Identify gaps in resources by service provided and location
- 3. Prevent duplication of efforts and identify potential opportunities for alignment
- 4. Provide a list of necessary resources for community members in need to identify avenues of support



The asset inventory includes resources in Orange, Osceola and Seminole counties.

## **Table of Contents**

Abuse	5
Access to Care	8
Adult Education 1	3
Behavioral Health 1	5
Cancer	20
Child Services	24
Chronic Disease	28
Dental	32
Disabled Children and Adults	37
Early Childhood Education	40
Elder Services	42
Eligibility/Insurance	44
Emergency Services	48
Employment Services	51
Food Assistance	55
HIV/AIDS	61
Hotlines	65

## **Table of Contents, Cont.**

Housing and Homelessness Services	67
Human Trafficking	75
Immigration/Refugee Services	77
Laboratory	79
Legal Services	82
Mental Health	84
Optometry/Vision	
Pediatric Care	92
Primary Care	
Resource Connection	107
Sick Children	109
Sexually Transmitted Infections	111
Substance Use	114
Veteran Services	120
Women's Health	122
Youth Engagement	127

Extending the healing ministry of Christ

# Abuse



### Abuse

#### Arab American Community Center

Phone: 407-985-4550 Website: aaccflorida.org Address: 430 L B McLeod Road, Suite B, Orlando, FL, 32811 Counties Served: Orange Services: Eligibility/Insurance, Employment Services, Legal Services, Abuse, Domestic Violence

#### **Central Florida Victim Services Network - Orange**

Phone: 407-254-9412 Website: victimservicecenter.org Address: 2111 E. Michigan Street, Suite 210, Orlando, FL 32806 Counties Served: Orange Services: Abuse (Sexual)

#### **Central Florida Victim Services Network - Oscoela**

Phone: 407-483-7386 Website: victimeservicecenter.org Address: 100 W. Neptune Road, Kissimmee, FL 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Abuse (Sexual)

#### **Central Florida Victim Services Network - Seminole**

Phone: 321-972-4465 Website: victimservicecenter.org Address: 600 N. Highway 17-92, Suite 168, Longwood, FL 32750 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Abuse (Sexual)

#### **Department of Children and Families Abuse Hotline**

Phone: 1-800-962-2873 Website: reportabuse.dcf.state.fl.us Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole

#### **Harbor House**

Phone: 407-886-2856 Website: harborhousefl.com Counties Served: Orange Services: Abuse, Domestic Violence



#### Help Now of Osceola, Inc.

Phone: 407-847-8562; 407-846-2472 Website: helpnowshelter.org Address: 1000 W. Emmett St., Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Abuse (Child), Domestic Violence, Human Trafficking, Mental Health

#### **Kids House**

Phone: 407-324-3036 Website: www.kidshouse.org Address: 5467 North Ronald Reagan Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32773 Services: Abuse (Child), Mental Health (Youth), and Child Services

#### National Domestic Violence 24 Hour Hotline

Phone: 1-800-787-3224 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Abuse

#### National Human Trafficking Hotline

Phone: 1-888-373-7888 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Abuse, Domestic Violence, Human Trafficking Services

#### Safe House

Phone: 407-330-3933 Website: safehouseofseminole.org Counties Served: Seminole Services: Abuse, Domestic Violence

#### Victim's Advocates - Osceola County Sheriffs Office

Phone: 407-348-1100 (elders); 407-348-1114 (victims of crime) Website: osceolasheriff.org Address: 2601 E Irlo Bronson Memorial Hwy, Kissimmee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Abuse

#### Arab American Community Center

Phone: 407-985-4550 Website: aaccflorida.org Address: 430 L B McLeod Road, Suite B, Orlando, FL, 32811 Counties Served: Orange Services: Eligibility/Insurance, Employment Services, Immigration/Refugee Services, Legal Services, Abuse, Domestic Violence

#### **Catholic Charities of Central Florida**

Phone: 407-658-1818 Website: cflcc.org Address: 1772 N. Semoran Blvd., Orlando, FL, 32807 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola Services: Access to Care, Behavioral Health, Emergency Services, Immigration/Refugee Services, Human Trafficking Services, Elder Services

#### **Center for Multicultural Wellness and Prevention - Kissimmee**

Phone: 407-648-9440 Website: cmwp.org Address: 600 N. Thacker Avenue, Suite 57&59, Kissimee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Housing and Homeless Services, HIV/AIDS, Mental Health, Access to Care, Chronic Disease

#### Center for Multicultural Wellness and Prevention - Mount Dora

Phone: 407-648-9440 Website: cmwp.org Address: 4400 N. Hwy 19A, Suite 10, Mount Dora, FL, 32757 Counties Served: Orange, Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services, HIV/AIDS, Mental Health, Access to Care, Chronic Disease

#### Center for Multicultural Wellness and Prevention - Orlando

Phone: 407-648-9440 Website: cmwp.org Address: 641 N. Rio Grande Avenue, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services, HIV/AIDS, Mental Health, Access to Care, Chronic Disease

#### **Osceola Community Health Services - Kissimmee**

Phone: 407-943-8600

Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 1703 Business Center Lane, Kissimmee, FL, 34758 Counties Served: Osceola

Services: Eligibility/Insurance, Women's Health, Primary Care, Dental

#### **Osceola Community Health Services - Poinciana**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 109 Doverplum Avenue, Poinciana, FL, 34758 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental

#### **Osceola Community Health Services - St. Cloud**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 1050 Grape Avenue, St. Cloud, FL, 34769 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental

#### **Osceola Community Health Services - Stadium Place**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 1501 Bill Beck Blvd. Kissimmee, FL, 34733 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Optometry/Vision

#### Osceola Council on Aging (OCA)

Phone: 407-846-8532 Website: osceolagenerations.org Address: 700 Generation Point, Kissimmee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Primary Care, Food Assistance, Chronic Disease, Elder Care, Eligibility/Insurance

#### **True Health - Airport**

Phone: 407-322-8649 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 400 West Airport Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32773 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Laboratory, Eligibility/Insurance

#### True Health - Alafaya

Phone: 407-322-8646 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 11881-A East Colonial Drive, Orlando, FL, 32826 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental, Laboratory, Eligibility/Insurance

#### True Health - Casselberry

Phone: 407-322-8652 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 1120 State Road 436, Suite 1600, Casselberry, FL, 32707 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental, Eligibility/Insurance

#### **True Health - Cheney Wellness Cottage**

Phone: 407-322-8651 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 2000 N. Forsyth Road, Orlando, FL, 32807 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental, Eligibility/Insurance

#### **True Health - Hoffner**

Phone: 407-322-8647 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 5449 S. Semoran Blvd., Suite 14, Orlando, FL, 32822 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Laboratory

#### **True Health - Sanford**

Phone: 407-322-8645 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 4930 East Lake Mary Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32771 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Laboratory

#### True Health - South Side

Phone: 407-322-8650 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 6101 Lake Ellenor Drive, Suite #105, Orlando, FL, 32809 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Laboratory, Eligibility/Insurance

#### True Health - Lake UnderHill

Phone: 407-322-8648 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 5730 Lake Underhill Road, Orlando, FL, 32807 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Laboratory, Eligibility/Insurance, Dental

# **Adult Education**

### **Adult Education**

#### Adult Literacy League

Phone: 407-422-1540 Website: adultliteracyleague.org Address: 345 W. Michigan Street, Suite 100, Orlando, FL, 32806 Counties Served: Orange Services: Education

#### Goodwill Industries of Central Florida, Inc.

Phone: 407-857-0659 Website: goodwillcfl.org Address: 7531 S. Orange Blossom Trail, Orlando, FL, 32809 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Employment Services, Education

#### United Against Poverty/UP Orlando

Phone: 407-650-0774 Website: communityfoodoutreach.org Address: 150 W. Michigan Street, Suite A, Orlando, FL, 32806 Counties Served: Orange Services: Emergency Services, Mental Health, Education, Food Assistance



#### **Boys Town of Central Florida**

Phone 407-330-6750 Website: boystown.org/locations/centralflorida Address: 975 Oklahoma Street, Ovideo, FL, 32765 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Youth Services, Behavioral Health (Youth)

#### **Catholic Charities of Central Florida**

Phone: 407-658-1818 Website: cflcc.org Address: 1772 N. Semoran Blvd., Orlando, FL, 32807 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola Services: Access to Care, Behavioral Health, Emergency Services, Immigration/Refugee Services, Human Trafficking Services, Elder Services

#### **Community Health Centers**

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: Multiple Locations Counties Served: Orange, Seminole Services: Primary Care, Behavioral Health, Women's Health, Dental, Pediatric Care, Laboratory, Optometry/Vision

#### **Community Health Center - Bithlo**

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: 19108 E. Colonial Drive, Orlando, FL, 32820 Counties Served: Orange Services: Behavioral Health, Primary Care, Pediatric Care

#### Florida Safety Council, Inc.

Phone: 407-896-1894 Website: floridasafetycouncil.org Counties Served: Orange, Seminole Services: Employment Services, Behavioral Health

#### Florida Sheriff's Youth Ranch

Phone: 1-800-765-3797 Website: youthranches.org Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Behavioral Health (Youth)

#### Kinder Konsulting & Parents Too

Phone: 407-657-6692 Website: kinderkonsulting.com Address: 2479 Aloma Avenue, Winter Park, FL, 32792 Counties Served: Orange Services: Mental Health (Youth), Behavioral Health

#### La Amistad Residential Treatment Center

Phone: 407-647-0660 Website: lamistad.com Address: 1650 N. Park Avenue, Maitland, Florida, 32751 Counties Served: Orange Services: Mental Health, Behavioral Health

#### National Alliance on Mental Illness (NAMI)

Phone: 407-253-1900 Website: namiflorida.org Address: 5051 North Lane, Suite 21, Orlando, Florida, 32808 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Substance Use, Mental Health, Behavioral Health

#### Orange Blossom Family Health - Downtown Orlando

Phone: 407-428-5751 Website: obfh.org Address: 232 N. Orange Blossom Trail, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Optometry/Vision, Substance Use, Behavioral Health, Mental Health, Housing and Homeless Services

#### **Orange Blossom Family Health - Ivey Lane**

Phone: 407-428-5755 Website: obfh.org Address: 4426 Old Winter Garden Road, Orlando, FL, 32811 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Optometry/Vision, Behavioral Health

#### **Orange Blossom Family Health - Kissimmee**

Phone: 407-428-5753 Website: obfh.org Address: 2198 Four Winds Blvd., Kissimmee, FL, 34746 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Primary Care, Dental, Behavioral Health

#### Orange Blossom Family Health - North Pine Hills - Evans High School

Phone: 407-428-5757 Website: obfh.org Address: 3100 Evans Trojans Way, Orlando, FL, 32808 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Behavioral Health

#### **Orange Blossom Family Health - Orange Blossom Pediatrics**

Phone: 407-428-5752 Website: obfh.org Address: 701 W. Livingston Street, Building 800, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Behavioral Health

#### Orange Blossom Family Health - South Orlando/UP Orlando

Phone: 407-428-5756 Website: obfh.org Address: 150 W. Michigan Street, Orlando, Florida, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Behavioral Health

#### **Impower Florida**

Phone: 407-304-3444 Website: impowerfl.org Address: 111 E. Monument Avenue, Suite 603, Kissimee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola, Services: Child Services, Mental Health (Youth), Behavioral Health (Youth)

#### Seminole Behavioral Healthcare

Phone: 407-831-2411 Website: aspirehealthpartners.com Address: 237 Fernwood Blvd., Fern Park, Florida, 32730 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Mental Health, Behavioral Health



.

. .

11

10.

6.25

.

A

.

20

-

.

•

### Cancer

#### **American Lung Association**

Phone: 407-425-5864 Website: lung.org/support-andcommunity/local-support Address: 851 Outer Road, Orlando, FL, 32814 Counties Served: Orange Services: Cancer, Chronic Disease

#### **Center for Change**

Phone: 407-271-4452 Website: centerforchange.com Address: 6003 Silver Star Road, Suite 3, Orlando, FL, 32808 Counties Served: Orange Services: Chronic Disease (Diabetes), Cancer

#### **Compassionate Hands and Hearts**

Phone: 407-864-6458 Website: compassionatehandsandhearts.org Counties Served: Orange Services: Cancer

#### **Concerned Citizens Combating Cancer**

Phone: 866-991-3652 Website: ecfccc.org Address: 5931 Brick Court, Suite 164, Winter Park, FL, 32792 Counties Served: Orange Services: Cancer

#### **Debbie Turner Cancer Care and Resource Center**

Phone: 407-464-0978 Website: debbieturnercancercare.com/services/ Address: 229 E. 5th Street, Apopka, FL, 32703 Counties Served: Orange Services: Cancer

#### **Department of Health - Orange County**

Phone: 407-858-1400 Website: orange.floridahealth.gov Address: 832 W. Central Blvd., Orlando, Florida, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Cancer, Dental, Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STD, Primary Care, Immigration/ Refugee Services, Chronic Disease, Child Services



#### **Department of Health - Seminole County**

Phone: 407-665-3000 Website: seminole.floridahealth.gov Address: 400 W. Airport Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32773 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Cancer, Dental, Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STD, Primary Care, Immigration/ Refugee Services, Chronic Disease, Child Services

#### Florida Breast Cancer Foundation

Phone: 321-972-5534 Website: floridabreastcancer.org Address: 1755 Oviedo Mall Blvd., Oviedo, FL, 32765 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Cancer (Breast)

#### **Hispanic Health Initiatives**

Phone: 386-320-0110 Website: hhi2001.org Address: 70 Spring Vista Drive, Suite 2, Debary, FL, 32713 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Chronic Disease (Diabetes), Food Assistance, Cancer, Primary Care

#### Libby's Legacy

Phone: 407-898-1991 Website: libbyslegacy.org Address: 112 Annie Street, Orlando, FL, 3286 Counties Served: Orange Services: Cancer (Breast)

#### The Leukemia and Lymphoma Society

Phone: 407-898-0733 Website: Ils.org/northern-central-florida Address: 3319 Maguire Blvd., #101, Orlando, Florida, 32803 Counties Served: Orange Services: Cancer, Financial Services



#### Women Playing for T.I.M.E.

Phone: 321-841-2272 Website: womenplayingfortime.org Address: 3160 Southgate Commerce Blvd., Suite 50 Orlando, FL, 32806 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Cancer



#### **Child Support Enforcement - Hotline**

Phone: 1-800-622-5437; 1-877-769-0251 Website: floridarevenue.com/childsupport Counties Served: Osceola Services: Child Services

#### Children's Advocacy Center

Phone: 407-742-1545 Website: osceolakids.com Address: 110 W. Neptune Road, Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Child Services

#### Children's Home Society of Florida CIN/FINS

Phone: 407-846-5220 Website: chsfl.org/ Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Child Services, Mental Health

#### Community Coordinated Child Care (4C)

Phone: 321-219-6300 Website: 4cflorida.org Address: 2220 E. Irlo Bronsom Mem.Hwy. Unite 7, Kissimee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola, Services: Child Services, Food Assistance

#### **Department of Children and Families Abuse Hotline**

Phone: 1-800-962-2873 Website: reportabuse.dcf.state.fl.us Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Abuse, Child Services

#### **Department of Health - Orange County**

Phone: 407-858-1400 Website: orange.floridahealth.gov Address: 832 W. Central Blvd., Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Cancer, Dental, Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care, Immigration/ Refugee Services, Chronic Disease, Child Services

#### **Department of Health - Seminole County**

Phone: 407-665-3000 Website: seminole.floridahealth.gov Address: 400 W. Airport Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32773 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Cancer, Dental, Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care, Immigration/ Refugee Services, Chronic Disease, Child Services

#### Devereux

Phone: 1-800-338-3738 Ext. 77130 Website: devereux.org Address 6147 Christian Way, Orlando, FL, 32808 Counties Served: Orange Services: Mental Health, Substance Use, Chronic Disease (Diabetes), Child Services

#### Embrace Families - East Orange

Phone: 321-207-8200 Website: embracefamilies.org Address: 1900 N. Alafaya Trail, Suite 900, Orlando, FL, 32826 Counties Served: Orange Services: Child Services

#### **Embrace Families - Osceola**

Phone: 321-442-8487 Website: embracefamilies.org Address: 111 E. Monument Avenue, Suite 501, Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Child Services

#### **Embrace Families - Seminole**

Phone: 407-688-9650 Website: embracefamilies.org Address: 2921 S. Orlando Drive, Suite 15, Sanford, FL, 32773 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Child Services

#### **Embrace Families - West Orange**

Phone: 321-441-1567 Website: embracefamilies.org Address: 5749 Westgate Drive, Suite 200, Orlando, Florida, 32835 Counties Served: Orange, Seminole Services: Child Services

#### Foundation for Foster Children

Phone: 407-422-4615 Website: foundationforfosterchildren.org Address: 2265 Lee Road, Suite 203, Winter Park, FL, 32879 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Child Services (Foster Care)

#### Grace Landing/Fostering Our Future

Phone: 407-470-6041 Website: gracelanding.com Address: 1884 Fortune Road, Kissimmee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Child Services

#### Impower Florida

Phone: 407-304-3444 Website: impowerfl.org Address: 111 E. Monument Avenue, Suite 603, Kissimee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Child Services, Mental Health (Youth), Behavioral Health (Youth)

#### Kids House

Phone: 407-324-3036 Website: kidshouse.org Address: 5467 North Ronald Reagan Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32773 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Abuse (Child), Mental Health (Youth), Child Services

#### Orlando Day Nursery

Phone: 407-422-5291 Website: orlandoday.org Address: 626 Lake Dot Circle, Orlando, FL, 32801 Counties Served: Orange Services: Child Services, Childhood Education

#### **Parent Hotline**

Phone: 1-800-352-5693 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Child Services

#### American Lung Association

Phone: 407-425-5864 Website: lung.org/support-andcommunity/local-support Address: 851 Outer Road, Orlando, FL, 32814 Counties Served: Orange Services: Cancer, Chronic Disease

#### **Center for Change**

Phone: 407-271-4452 Website: centerforchange.com Address: 6003 Silver Star Road, Suite 3, Orlando, FL, 32808 Counties Served: Orange Services: Chronic Disease (Diabetes), Cancer

#### Center for Multicultural Wellness and Prevention - Kissimmee

Phone: 407-648-9440 Website: cmwp.org Address: 600 N. Thacker Avenue, Suite 57&59, Kissimee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola, Services: Housing and Homeless Services, HIV/AIDS, Mental Health, Access to Care, Chronic Disease

#### **Center for Multicultural Wellness and Prevention - Mount Dora**

Phone: 407-648-9440 Website: cmwp.org Address: 4400 N. Hwy 19A, Suite 10, Mount Dora, FL, 32757 Counties Served: Orange, Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services, HIV/AIDS, Mental Health, Access to Care, Chronic Disease

#### **Center for Multicultural Wellness and Prevention - Orlando**

Phone: 407-648-9440 Website: cmwp.org Address: 641 N. Rio Grande Avenue, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services, HIV/AIDS, Mental Health, Access to Care, Chronic Disease

#### Central Florida Kidney Centers, Inc.

Phone: 407-843-6110 Website: cfkc.org Address: 203 Ernestine Street, Orlando, FL, 32801 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Chronic Disease (Kidney Disease)

#### **Department of Health - Orange County**

Phone: 407-858-1400 Website: orange.floridahealth.gov/ Address: 832 W. Central Blvd., Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Cancer, Dental, Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care, Immigration/ Refugee Services, Chronic Disease, Child Services

#### **Department of Health - Osceola County**

Phone: 407-343-2000 Website: osceola.floridahealth.gov Address: 1875 Fortune Road, Kissimmee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola, Services: Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care, Immigration/Refugee Services, Chronic Disease

#### **Department of Health - Seminole County**

Phone: 407-665-3000 Website: seminole.floridahealth.gov Address: 400 W. Airport Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32773 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Cancer, Dental, Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care, Immigration/ Refugee Services, Chronic Disease, Child Services

#### Devereux

Phone: 1-800-338-3738 Ext: 77130 Website: devereux.org Address: 6147 Christian Way, Orlando, FL, 32808 Counties Served: Orange Services: Mental Health, Substance Use, Chronic Disease (Diabetes), Child Services

#### **Grace Medical Home**

Phone: 407-936-2785 Website: gracemedicalhome.org Address: 51 Pennsylvania Street, Orlando, FL, 32806 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Mental Health, Laboratory, Chronic Disease, Housing and Homeless Services

#### **HEBNI Nutrition Consultants, Inc.**

Phone: 407-872-1333 Website: soulfoodpyramid.org Address: 2009 W. Central Blvd., Orlando, FL, 32803 Counties Served: Orange Services: Chronic Disease (Diabetes)

#### **Hispanic Health Initiatives**

Phone: 386-320-0110 Website: hhi2001.org Address: 70 Spring Vista Drive, Suite 2, Debary, FL, 32713 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Chronic Disease (Diabetes), Food Assistance, Cancer, Primary Care

#### Mended Hearts of Osceola

Phone: 407-361-1360 Website: mendedhearts-osceola.org Counties Served: Osceola Services: Chronic Disease (Heart)

#### **Osceola Council on Aging (OCA)**

Phone: 407-846-8532 Website: osceolagenerations.org Address: 700 Generation Point, Kissimmee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Primary Care, Food, Chronic Disease, Elder Care, Eligibility/Insurance

#### **The National Kidney Foundation**

Phone: 407-894-7325 Website: kidneyfl.org Address: 1040 Woodcock Road, Suite 119, Orlando, Fl, 32803 Counties Served: Orange Services: Chronic Disease (Diabetes and Kidney Disease)



#### **Community Health Centers**

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: Multiple Locations Counties Served: Orange, Seminole Services: Primary Care, Behavioral Health, Women's Health, Dental, Pediatric Care, Laboratory, Optometry/Vision

#### Community Health Centers - Apopka, Dental

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: 210 E. Seventh Street, Apopka, FL, 32703 Counties Served: Orange Services: Dental

#### **Community Health Centers - Forest City**

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: 7900 Forest City Road, Orlando, FL, 32810 Counties Served: Orange, Seminole Services: Primary Care, Dental

#### **Community Health Centers - Lake Ellenor**

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: 6101 Lake Ellenor Drive, Suite 106, Orlando, FL, 32809 Counties Served: Orange Services: Dental

#### **Community Health Centers - Meadow Woods**

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: 849 Greenway Professional Ct., Orlando, FL, 32824 Counties Served: Orange Services: Pediatric Care, Primary Care, Dental

#### **Community Health Centers - Pine Hills**

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: 840 Mercy Drive, Orlando, FL, 32808 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Women's Health, Dental, Pediatric Care

#### **Community Health Centers - Winter Garden**

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: 13275 W. Colonial Drive, Winter Garden, FL, 34787 Counties Served: Orange Services: Pediatric Care, Primary Care, Dental

#### **Dental Care Access Foundation**

Phone: 407- 898-1525 Website: dentalcareaccess.org Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Dental

#### **Department of Health - Orange County**

Phone: 407-858-1400 Website: orange.floridahealth.gov Address: 832 W. Central Blvd, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Cancer, Dental, Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care, Immigration/ Refugee Services, Chronic Disease, Child Services

#### **Department of Heath - Seminole County**

Phone: 407-665-3000 Website: seminole.floridahealth.gov Address: 400 W. Airport Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32773 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Cancer, Dental, Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care, Immigration/ Refugee Services, Chronic Disease, Child Services

#### **Grace Medical Home**

Phone: 407-936-2785 Website: gracemedicalhome.org Address: 51 Pennsylvania Street, Orlando, FL, 32806 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Mental Health, Laboratory, Chronic Disease, Housing and Homeless Services

#### **Orange Blossom Family Health - Downtown Orlando**

Phone: 407-428-5751 Website: obfh.org Address: 232 N. Orange Blossom Trail, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Optometry/Vision, Substance Use, Behavioral Health, Mental Health, Housing and Homeless Services

#### **Orange Blossom Family Health - Ivey Lane**

Phone: 407-428-5755 Website: obfh.org Address: 4426 Old Winter Garden Road, Orlando, FL, 32811 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Optometry/Vision, Behavioral Health

#### **Orange Blossom Family Health - Kissimmee**

Phone: 407-428-5753 Website: obfh.org Address: 2198 Four Winds Blvd., Kissimmee, FL, 34746 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Primary Care, Dental, Behavioral Health

#### Orange Blossom Family Health - North Pine Hills - Evans High School

Phone: 407-428-5757 Website: obfh.org Address: 3100 Evans Trojans Way, Orlando, FL, 32808 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Behavioral Health

#### **Orange Blossom Family Health - Pediatrics**

Phone: 407-428-5752 Website: obfh.org Address: 701 W. Livingston Street, Building 800, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Behavioral Health

#### **Orange Blossom Family Health - Sanford**

Phone: 407-428-5754 Website: obfh.org Address: 225 N Kennel Road, Sanford, FL, 32771 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Primary Care, Dental

#### Osceola Community Health Services Kissimmee

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 1703 Business Center Lane, Kissimmee, FL, 34758 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Eligibility/Insurance, Women's Health, Primary Care, Dental

#### **Osceola Community Health Services - Poinciana**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 109 Doverplum Avenue, Poinciana, FL, 34758 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental

#### **Osceola Community Health Services - St. Cloud**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 1050 Grape Avenue, St. Cloud, FL, 34769 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental

#### True Health - Alafaya

Phone: 407-322-8646 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 11881-A East Colonial Drive, Orlando, FL, 32826 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental, Laboratory, Eligibility/Insurance

#### True Health - Casselberry

Phone: 407-322-8652 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 1120 State Road 436, Suite 1600, Casselberry, FL, 32707 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental, Eligibility/Insurance

#### True Health - Cheney Wellness Cottage

Phone: 407-322-8651 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 2000 N. Forsyth Road, Orlando, FL, 32807 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental, Eligibility/Insurance

#### True Health - Lake Underhill

Phone: 407-322-8648 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 5730 Lake Underhill Road, Orlando, FL, 32807 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Laboratory, Eligibility/Insurance, Dental

## **Disabled Children** and Adults

### **Disabled Children and Adults**

#### **Center for Independent Living - Winter Park**

Phone: 407-623-1070 Website: www.cilorlando.org Address: 720 N. Denning Drive, Winter Park, FL, 32789 Counties Served: Orange Services: Disabled Adults, Employment Services

#### **Community Care for Disabled Adults**

Phone: 407-317-7347;317-7502 Website: www.myflfamilies.com/serviceprograms/adult-protective-services/ Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Disabled Adults

#### **Conductive Education Center of Orlando**

Phone: 407-671-4687 Website: ceco.org Address: 931 S. Semoran Blvd., Suite 220, Winter Park, FL, 32792 Counties Served: Orange Services: Disabled Children

#### **Division of Vocational Rehabilitation**

Phone: 407-846-5260 & 407-897-2725 Website: rehabworks.org Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Employment Services, Disabled Adults

#### **Down Syndrome Association of Central Florida**

Phone: 407-478-5621 Website: dsacf.org Address: 204 N Wymore Road, Winter Park, FL, 32789 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Disabled Children, Disabled Adults

#### **Freedom Ride**

Phone: 407-293-0411 Website: freedomride.com Address: 1905 Lee Road, Orlando, FL, 32810 Counties Served: Orange Services: Disabled Children

### **Disabled Children and Adults**

#### Lighthouse of Central Florida

Phone: 407-843-9140 Website: lighthousecfl.org Address: 2500 Kunze Avenue, Orlando, FL, 32806 Counties Served: Orange Services: Disabled Children

#### Nathaniel's Hope

Phone: 407-857-8224 Website: nathanielshope.org Address: 5210 S. Orange Avenue, Orlando, FL, 32809 Counties Served: Orange Services: Disabled Children

#### Unlocking Children's Potential (UCP) of Central Florida - Osceola Campus

Phone: 407-852-3300 Ext: 6000 Website: ucpclf.org Address: 1820 Armstrong Blvd., Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Disabled Children

## Early Childhood Education

### **Early Childhood Education**

#### Early Learning Coalition of Orange County

Phone: 407-841-6607 Website: elcoforangecounty.org Address: 7700 Southland Blvd., Suite 100, Orlando, FL, 23809 Counties Served: Orange Services: Childhood Education

#### Early Learning Coalition of Osceola County

Phone: 407-933-5353 Website: elcosceola.org Address: 1631 E. Vine Street, Kissimmee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Childhood Education

#### Early Learning Coalition of Seminole County

Phone 407-960-2460 Website: seminoleearlylearning.org Address: 280 Hunt Park Cove, Suite 1020, Longwood, FL, 32750 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Childhood Education

#### Families in Need - Through Seminole County Public Schools

Phone: 407-320-0255 Website: scps.k12.fl.us/district/departments/exceptional -student-support-services/studentservices/families-in-need.stml Address: 400 E Lake Mary Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32773

Counties Served: Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services, Childhood Education

#### **Orlando Day Nursery**

Phone: 407-422-5291 Website: orlandoday.org Address: 626 Lake Dot Circle, Orlando, FL, 32801

Counties Served: Orange Services: Child Services, Childhood Education

**Elder Services** 

### **Elder Services**

#### **Catholic Charities of Central Florida**

Phone: 407-658-1818 Website: cflcc.org Address: 1772 N. Semoran Blvd., Orlando, FL, 32807 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Services: Access to Care, Behavioral Health, Emergency Services, Immigration/Refugee Services, Human Trafficking Services, Elder Services

#### **Seniors First**

Phone: 407-292-0177 Website: seniorsfirstinc.org Address: 5395 L B McLeod Road, Orlando, FL, 32811 Counties Served: Orange Services: Elder Services

#### **Senior Resource Alliance**

Phone: 407-514-1800 Website: seniorresourcealliance.org Address: 988 Woodcock Road, Orlando, FL, 32803 Counties Served: Orange Services: Elder Services

#### Osceola Council on Aging (OCA)

Phone: 407-846-8532 Website: osceolagenerations.org Address: 700 Generation Point, Kissimmee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Primary Care, Food, Chronic Disease, Elder Care, Eligibility/Insurance

#### Arab American Community Center

Phone: 407-985-4550 Website: aaccflorida.org Address: 430 L B McLeod Road, Suite B, Orlando, FL, 32811 Counties Served: Orange Services: Eligibility/Insurance, Employment Services, Immigration/Refugee Services, Legal Services, Abuse, Domestic Violence

#### **Osceola Community Health Services - Kissimmee**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 1703 Business Center Lane, Kissimmee, FL, 34758 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Eligibility/Insurance, Women's Health, Primary Care, Dental

#### **Osceola Community Health Services - Poinciana**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 109 Doverplum Avenue, Poinciana, FL, 34758 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental

#### Osceola Community Health Services - St. Cloud

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 1050 Grape Avenue, St. Cloud, FL, 34769 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental

#### **Osceola Community Health Services - Stadium Place**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 1501 Bill Beck Blvd. Kissimmee, FL, 34733 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Optometry/Vision

#### Osceola Council on Aging (OCA)

Phone: 407-846-8532 Website: osceolagenerations.org Address: 700 Generation Point, Kissimmee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Primary Care, Food Assistance, Chronic Disease, Elder Care, Eligibility/Insurance

#### **True Health - Airport**

Phone: 407-322-8649 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 400 West Airport Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32773 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Laboratory, Eligibility/Insurance

#### True Health - Alafaya

Phone: 407-322-8646 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 11881-A East Colonial Drive, Orlando, FL, 32826 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental, Laboratory, Eligibility/Insurance

#### True Health - Casselberry

Phone: 407-322-8652 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 1120 State Road 436, Suite 1600, Casselberry, FL, 32707 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental, Eligibility/Insurance

#### True Health - Cheney Wellness Cottage

Phone: 407-322-8651 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 2000 N. Forsyth Road, Orlando, FL, 32807 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental, Eligibility/Insurance

#### **True Health - Hoffner**

Phone: 407-322-8647 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 5449 S. Semoran Blvd., Suite #14, Orlando, FL, 32822 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Laboratory

#### True Health - Lake Underhill

Phone: 407-322-8648 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 5730 Lake Underhill Road, Orlando, FL, 32807 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Laboratory, Eligibility/Insurance, Dental

#### **True Health - Sanford**

Phone: 407-322-8645 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 4930 East Lake Mary Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32771 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Laboratory

#### True Health - Southside

Phone: 407-322-8650 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 6101 Lake Ellenor Drive, Suite #105, Orlando, FL, 32809 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Laboratory, Eligibility/Insurance

# **Emergency Services**

### **Emergency Services**

#### **Catholic Charities of Central Florida**

Phone: 407-658-1818 Website: cflcc.org Address: 1772 N. Semoran Blvd., Orlando, FL, 32807 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Services: Access to Care, Behavioral Health, Emergency Services, Immigration/Refugee Services, Human Trafficking Services, Elder Services

#### **Central Florida Disaster Medical Coalition**

Phone: 407-286-2930 Website: centralfladisaster.org Address: 101 Suddath Drive, Orlando, FL, 32806 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Emergency Services

#### **Christian Service Center of Central Florida - Downtown**

Phone: 407-425-2523 Website: christianservicecenter.org Address: 808 W. Central Blvd., Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Food Assistance, Housing and Homeless Services, Emergency Services

#### **Christian Service Center of Central Florida - West Orange**

Phone: 407-656-6678 Website: christianservicecenter.org Address: 300 W. Franklin Street, Ocoee, FL, 32761 Counties Served: Orange Services: Food Assistance, Housing and Homeless Services, Emergency Services

#### Christian Service Center of Central Florida - Winter Park Redeemer Lutheran Church

Phone: 407-628-1692 Website: christianservicecenter.org Address: 3377 Aloma Avenue, Winter Park, FL, 32792 Counties Served: Orange Services: Food Assistance, Housing and Homeless Services, Emergency Services

#### Harvest Time International, Inc.

Phone: 407-328-9900 Website: harvesttime.org Address: 225 Harvest Time Drive, Sanford, FL, 32771 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Food Assistance, Emergency Services

### **Emergency Services**

#### Harvest Time International, Inc.

Phone: 407-416-8100 Website: harvesttime.org Address: 2452 Lake Emma Road, Lake Mary, FL, 32746 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Food Assistance, Emergency Services

#### The Salvation Army

Phone: 407-423-8581 Website: salvationarmyorlando.org Address: 416 West Colonial Drive, Orlando, FL, 32804 Counties Served: Orange Services: Housing and Homeless Services, Emergency Services

#### United Against Poverty/UP Orlando

Phone: 407-650-0774 Website: communityfoodoutreach.org Address: 150 W. Michigan Street, Suite A, Orlando, FL, 32806 Counties Served: Orange Services: Emergency Services, Mental Health, Education, Food Assistance

## Employment Services

### **Employment Services**

#### Arab American Community Center

Phone: 407-985-4550 Website: aaccflorida.org Address: 430 L B McLeod Road, Suite B, Orlando, FL, 32811 Counties Served: Orange Services: Eligibility/Insurance, Employment Services, Immigration/Refugee Services, Legal Services, Abuse, Domestic Violence

#### **Career Source of Central Florida**

Phone: 407-531-1222 Website: careersourcecentralflorida.com Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Employment Services

#### **Center for Independent Living - Winter Park**

Phone: 407-623-1070 Website: cilorlando.org Address: 720 N. Denning Drive, Winter Park, FL 32789 Counties Served: Orange Services: Disabled Adults, Employment Services

#### **Central Florida Employment Council**

Phone: 407-834-4022 Website: cfec.org Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Employment Services

#### **Community Hope Center**

Phone: 321-677-0245 Website: hope192.com Address: 2198 Four Winds Blvd. Kissimmee, FL, 34746 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Food Assistance, Employment Services, Housing and Homeless Services, Legal Services

#### **Community Vision**

Phone: 407-933-0870 Website: communityvision.org Address: 704 Generation Point, Kissimmee, FL 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Resource Connection, Employment Services

### **Employment Services**

#### **Division of Vocational Rehabilitation**

Phone: 407-846-5260; 407-897-2725 Website: rehabworks.org Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Employment Services, Disabled Adults

#### **Employ Florida**

Phone: 1-800-438-4128 Website: employflorida.com Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Employment Services

#### Florida Safety Council, Inc.

Website: floridasafetycouncil.org Counties Served: Orange, Seminole Services: Employment Services, Behavioral Health

#### Goodwill Industries of Central Florida, Inc.

Phone: 407-857-0659 Website: goodwillcfl.org Address: 7531 S. Orange Blossom Trail, Orlando, FL, 32809 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Employment Services, Education

#### **Rescue Outreach Mission of Sanford**

Phone: 407-321-8224 Website: rescueoutreachcfl.org Address: 1701 W. 13th Street, Sanford, FL, 32771 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services, Employment Services, Food Assistance

#### The Orlando Veterans Affairs Medical Center

Phone: 407-631-1000 Website: orlando.va.gov Address: 13800 Veterans Way, Orlando, FL, 32827 Counties Served: Orange Services: Veteran Services, Employment Services, Primary Care, Mental Health

### **Employment Services**

#### The Orlando-Kissimmee Veterans Affairs Medical Clinic

Phone: 407-518-5004 Website: orlando.va.gov/locations/kissimmee.asp Address: 2285 North Central Avenue, Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Veteran Services, Employment Services, Primary Care, Mental Health

#### United Against Poverty/UP Orlando

Phone: 407-650-0774 Website: uporlando.org Address: 150 W. Michigan Street, Orlando, FL, 32806 Counties Served: Orange Services: Food Assistance, Education, Employment Services, Primary Care

#### **Calvary Assembly of God**

Phone: 407-847-5673 Website: cagkissimmee.net Address: 711 N. Thacker, Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Food Assistance

#### **Christian Service Center of Central Florida - Downtown**

Phone: 407-425-2523 Website: christianservicecenter.org Address: 808 W. Central Blvd, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Food Assistance, Housing and Homeless Services, Emergency Services

#### **Christian Service Center of Central Florida - West Orange**

Phone: 407-656-6678 Website: christianservicecenter.org Address: 300 W. Franklin Street, Ocoee, FL, 32761 Counties Served: Orange Services: Food Assistance, Housing and Homeless Services, Emergency Services

#### Christian Service Center of Central Florida - Winter Park Redeemer Lutheran Church

Phone: 407-628-1692 Website: christianservicecenter.org Address: 3377 Aloma Avenue, Winter Park, FL, 32792 Counties Served: Orange Services: Food Assistance, Housing and Homeless Services, Emergency Services

#### Community Coordinated Child Care (4C)

Phone: 321-219-6300 Website: 4cflorida.org Address: 2220 E. Irlo Bronson Memorial Hwy. Unit 7, Kissimmee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola, Services: Child Services, Food Assistance

#### **Community Hope Center**

Phone: 321-677-0245 Website: hope192.com Address: 2198 Four Winds Blvd. Kissimmee, FL, 34746 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Housing and Homeless Services, Employment Services, Food Assistance, Legal Services

#### **First Christian Church**

Phone: 407-847-2543 Address: 415 N. Main Street, Kissimmee, FL 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Food Assistance

#### **First Christian Church**

Phone: 407-348-6461 Address: 2440 Boggy Creek Road, Kissimmee, FL 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Food Assistance

#### Harvest Time International, Inc.

Phone: 407-328-9900 Website: harvesttime.org Address: 225 Harvest Time Drive, Sanford, FL, 32771 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Food Assistance, Emergency Services

#### Harvest Time International, Inc.

Phone: 407-416-8100 Website: harvesttime.org Address: 2452 Lake Emma Road, Lake Mary, FL, 32746 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Food Assistance, Emergency Services

#### **Hispanic Health Initiatives**

Phone: 386-320-0110 Website: hhi2001.org Address: 70 Spring Vista Drive, Suite 2, Debary, FL 32713 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Chronic Disease (Diabetes), Food Assistance, Cancer, Primary Care

#### Holy Redeemer Catholic Church

Phone: 407-847-2500 Website: hreedemer.org Address: 1701 N. Thacker Avenue, Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Food Assistance

#### Mt. Zion SDA Church

Phone: 407-847-0095 Website: mtzionsda.org Address: 2123 Smith Street, Kissimmee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Food Assistance

#### **Orlando Union Rescue Mission**

Phone: 407-423-3596 Ext.2100 or 2105 Website: ourm.org Address: 410 Central Blvd., Orlando, FL, 32801 Counties Served: Orange Services: Housing and Homeless Services, Food Assistance

#### **Orlando Union Rescue Mission**

Phone: 407-423-2131 Website: ourm.org Address: 1525 W. Washington Street, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Housing and Homeless Services, Food Assitance

#### **Osceola Christian Ministry Center**

Phone: 407-944-9968 Website: osceolahomeless.com Address: 700 Union Street, Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Housing and Homeless Services, Food Assistance

#### Osceola Council on Aging (OCA)

Phone: 407-846-8532 Website: osceolagenerations.org Address: 700 Generation Point, Kissimmee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Primary Care, Food Assistance, Chronic Disease, Elder Care, Eligibility/Insurance

#### **Rescue Outreach Mission of Sanford**

Phone: 407-321-8224 Website: rescueoutreachcfl.org Address: 1701 W. 13th Street, Sanford, FL, 32771 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services, Employment Services, Food Assistance

#### Rock Church

Phone: 407-396-7777 Website: therockchurches.com Address: 5515 W. 192 Irlo Bronson Hwy, Kissimmee, FL, 34746 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Food Assistance

#### Second Harvest Food Bank

Phone: 407-295-1066 Website: feedhopenow.org Address: 411 Mercy Drive, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Food Assistance

#### Solid Rock Church of God

Phone: 407-847-3500 Address: 1904 N. Thacker, Kissimmee, FL, 3474 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Food Assistance

#### St. Cloud Church Alliance

Phone: 407-953-2969 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Food Assistance

#### St. Cloud Community Pantry

Phone: 407-892-7070 Website: stcloudpantry.org Address: 901 Missouri Avenue, St. Cloud, FL, 34769 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Food Assistance

#### St. Rosa Of Lima Catholic Church

Phone: 407-932-5004 Website: srlcc.org Address: 3870 Pleasant Hill Road, Kissimmee, FL, 34746 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Food Assistance

#### The Place of Comfort

60

Phone: 407-767-5162 Address: 947 Longwood Avenue, Longwood, FL, 32750 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Food Assistance

#### The Sharing Center - The Oasis

Phone: 407-260-9155 Website: thesharingcenter.org/oasis/3928060 Address: 600 N. US Highway 17 92 92 Suite 158, Longwood, FL 32750 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Food Assistance, Housing and Homeless Services

#### United Against Poverty/UP Orlando

Phone: 407-650-0774 Website: uporlando.org Address: 150 W. Michigan Street, Orlando, FL, 32806 Counties Served: Orange Services: Education, Food Assistance, Employment Services, Primary Care

# HIV/AIDS



#### Aspire Health Partners

Phone: 407-245-0045 Website: aspirehp.org Address: Main Office: 5151 Adanson Street, Suite 200, Orlando, FL 32804 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Mental Health, Substance Use, HIV/AIDS

#### **Bliss Cares**

Phone: 407-203-5984 Website: blisscares.org Address: 2901 Curry Ford Road, Suite 106, Orlando, FL, 32806 Counties Served: Orange Services: HIV/AIDS, Mental Health

#### **Center for Multicultural Wellness and Prevention**

Phone: 407-648-9440 Website: cmwp.org Address: 600 N. Thacker Avenue, Suite 57&59 Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Housing and Homeless Services, HIV/AIDS, Mental Health, Access to Care, Chronic Disease

#### **Center for Multicultural Wellness and Prevention**

Phone: 407-648-9440 Website: cmwp.org Address: 641 N. Rio Grande Avenue, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services, HIV/AIDS, Mental Health, Access to Care, Chronic Disease

#### **Center for Multicultural Wellness and Prevention**

Phone: 407-648-9440 Website: cmwp.org Address: 4400 N. Hwy 19A, Suite 10, Mount Dora, FL, 32757 Counties Served: Orange, Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services, HIV/AIDS, Mental Health, Access to Care, Chronic Disease

### **HIV/AIDS**

#### **Department of Health - Orange County**

Phone: 407-858-1400 Website: orange.floridahealth.gov Address: 832 W. Central Blvd., Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Cancer, Dental, Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care, Immigration/ Refugee Services, Chronic Disease, Child Services

#### Department of Health-Osceola County

Phone: 407-343-2000 Website: osceola.floridahealth.gov Address: 1875 Fortune Road, Kissimmee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care, Immigration/Refugee Services, Chronic Disease

#### **Department of Health- Seminole County**

Phone: 407-665-3000 Website: seminole.floridahealth.gov Address: 400 W. Airport Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32773 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Cancer, Dental, Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care, Immigration and Refugee Services, Chronic Disease, Child Services

#### Hope and Help Center of Central Florida

Phone: 407-645-2576 Website: hopeandhelp.org Address: 707 Mendham Blvd., Suite 104, Orlando, FL, 32825 Counties Served: Orange Services: HIV/AIDS, Primary Care, STI

#### Housing for Persons Living with AIDS (HOPWA)

Phone: 850-245-4422 Website: hudexchange.info/programs/hopwa Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services, HIV/AIDS

### **HIV/AIDS**

#### **Miracle of Love**

Phone: 407-843-1760 Website: miracleofloveinc.org Address: 741 W. Colonial Drive, Orlando, FL, 32804 Counties Served: Orange Services: HIV/AIDS

#### **Planned Parenthood**

Phone: 407-246-1788 Website: plannedparenthood.org Address: 11500 University Blvd., Suite B, Orlando, FL, 32817 Counties Served: Orange Services: Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI

#### Planned Parenthood

Phone: 407-246-1788 Website: plannedparenthood.org Address: 610 Oak Commons Blvd., Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI

## Hotlines



#### **Child Support Enforcement - Hotline**

Phone: 1-800-622-5437; 1-877-769-0251 Website: floridarevenue.com/childsupport/Contact/Pages/default.aspx Counties Served: Osceola, Orange, Seminole Services: Child Services

#### **Department of Children and Families Abuse Hotline**

Phone: 1-800-962-2873 Website: reportabuse.dcf.state.fl.us Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Abuse, Child Services

#### **Employ Florida**

Phone: 1-800-438-4128 Website: employflorida.com Counties Served: Osceola, Seminole Services: Employment Services

#### National Domestic Violence 24 Hour Hotline

Phone: 1-800-787-3224 Counties Served: Osceola, Orange, Seminole Services: Abuse

#### National Human Trafficking Hotline

Phone: 1-888-373-7888 Counties Served: Osceola, Orange, Seminole Services: Abuse, Domestic Violence, Human Trafficking

#### National Suicide Prevention Lifeline

Phone: 1-800-273-8255 Counties Served: Osceola, Orange, Seminole Services: Mental Health

#### **Parent Hotline**

Phone: 1-800-352-5693 Counties Served: Osceola, Orange, Seminole Services: Child Services

#### **Center for Multicultural Wellness and Prevention**

Phone: 407-648-9440 Website: cmwp.org Address: 600 N. Thacker Avenue, Suite 57&59, Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Housing and Homeless Services, HIV/AIDS, Mental Health, Access to Care, Chronic Disease

#### **Center for Multicultural Wellness and Prevention**

Phone: 407-648-9440 Website: cmwp.org Address: 641 N. Rio Grande Avenue, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services, HIV/AIDS, Mental Health, Access to Care, Chronic Disease

#### **Center for Multicultural Wellness and Prevention**

Phone: 407-648-9440 Website: cmwp.org Address: 4400 N. Hwy 19A, Suite 10, Mount Dora, FL, 32757 Counties Served: Orange, Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services, HIV/AIDS, Mental Health, Access to Care, Chronic Disease

#### **Central Care Mission of Orlando**

Phone: 407-299-6146 Website: centralcaremission.com Address: 4027 Lenox Boulevard, Orlando, FL, 32811 Counties Served: Orange Services: Housing and Homeless Services

#### **Central Florida Commission on Homelessness**

Phone: 321-710-4663 Website: www.cfchomelessness.org

Address: 255 S. Orange Avenue, Suite 108, Orlando, FL, 32801 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services

#### **Christian Service Center of Central Florida - Downtown**

Phone: 407-425-2523 Website: christianservicecenter.org Address: Downtown 808 W. Central Blvd, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Food Assistance, Housing and Homeless Services, Emergency Services

#### **Christian Service Center of Central Florida - West Orange**

Phone: 407-656-6678 Website: christianservicecenter.org Address: 300 W. Franklin Street, Ocoee, FL, 32761 Counties Served: Orange Services: Food Assistance, Housing and Homeless Services, Emergency Services

#### Christian Service Center of Central Florida - Winter Park Redeemer Lutheran Church

Phone: 407-628-1692 Website: www.christianservicecenter.org Address: 3377 Aloma Avenue, Winter Park, FL, 32792 Counties Served: Orange Services: Food Assistance, Housing and Homeless Services, Emergency Services

#### **Coalition for The Homeless of Central Florida**

Phone: 407-426-1250 Website: centralfloridahomeless.org Address: 18 North Terry Avenue, Orlando, FL, 32801 Counties Served: Orange Services: Housing and Homeless Services

#### **Community Hope Center**

Phone: 321-677-0245 Website: hope192.com Address: 2198 Four Winds Blvd., Kissimmee, FL, 34746 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Housing and Homeless Services, Employment Services, Food Assistance, Legal Services

#### **Covenant House**

Phone: 1-800-441-4478 Website: covenanthousefl.org Address: 5931 E. Colonial Drive, Orlando, FL, 32807 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services

#### Dave's House

Phone: 407-457-1282 Website: daveshouseevents.org Address: P.O. Box 1466, Windermere, FL, 34786 Counties Served: Orange Services: Housing and Homeless Services

#### Families in Need - Seminole County Public Schools

Phone: 407-320-0255 Website: scps.k12.fl.us/district/departments/exceptional-student-support-services/student-services/families-inneed.stml Address: 400 E. Lake Mary Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32773 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services, Childhood Education

#### Family Promise of Greater Orlando

Phone: 407-893-4580 Website: familypromiseorlando.org Address: 2313 North Orange Avenue, Orlando, FL, 32804 Counties Served: Orange Services: Housing and Homeless Services

#### **Grace Medical Home**

Phone: 407-936-2785 Website: gracemedicalhome.org Address: 51 Pennsylvania Street, Orlando, FL, 32806 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Mental Health, Laboratory, Chronic Disease, Housing and Homeless Services

#### Habitat for Humanity - Greater Orlando and Osceola

Phone: 407-648-4567 Website: habitatorlandoosceola.org Address: 4116 Silver Star Road, Orlando, FL, 32808 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola Services: Housing and Homeless Services

#### Habitat for Humanity - Seminole and Greater Apopka

Phone: 407-688-874 Website: habitatseminoleapopka.org Address: 1100 Americana Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32773 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services

#### Helping Others Make the Effort (H.O.M.E.)

Phone: 407-932-0943 Address: 924 Determination Way, Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Housing and Homeless Services

#### Homeless Services Network of Central Florida

Phone: 407-893-0133 Website: hsncfl.org Address: 4065 L B McLeod Road, Orlando, FL, 32811 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services

#### Hope Helps, Inc.

Phone: 407-366-3422 Website: hopehelps.org Address: 812 Eyrie Drive, Oviedo, FL, 32765 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services

#### Housing and Neighborhood Development Services of Central Florida (HANDS)

Phone: 407-447-5686 Website: cflhands.org Address: 1707 Orlando Central Parkway, Suite 350, Orlando, FL, 32809 Counties Served: Orange Services: Housing and Homeless Services

#### Housing For Persons Living with AIDS (HOPWA)

Phone: 850-245-4422 Website: hudexchange.info/programs/hopwa Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services, HIV/AIDS

#### **IDignity**

Phone: 407-792-1374 Website: idignity.org Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services

#### **Orange Blossom Family Health - Downtown Orlando**

Phone: 407-428-5751 Website: obfh.org Address: 232 N. Orange Blossom Trail, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Optometry/Vision, Substance Use, Behavioral Health, Mental Health, Housing and Homeless Services

#### Orange Blossom Family Health/Health Care Center for The Homeless

Phone: 407-428-5751 Website: hcch.org Address: 232 North Orange Blossom Trail, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Substance Use, Housing and Homeless Services, Mental Health, Substance Use

#### **Orlando Union Rescue Mission**

Phone: 407-423-3596 Ext. 2100/2105 Website: ourm.org Address: 410 Central Blvd., Orlando, FL, 32801 Counties Served: Orange Services: Housing and Homeless Services, Food Assistance

#### **Orlando Union Rescue Mission**

Phone: 407-423-2131 Website: ourm.org Address: 1525 W. Washington Street, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Housing and Homeless Services, Food Assistance

#### **Osceola Christian Ministry Center**

Phone: 407-944-9968 Website: osceolahomeless.com Address: 700 Union Street, Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Housing and Homeless Services, Food Assistance

#### Pathways Drop-In Center

Phone: 407-843-5530 Website: pathwaysdropin.org Address: 1313 30th Street, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Housing and Homeless Services

# **Housing and Homeless Services**

## Pathways to Care

Phone: 407-658-1818 Website: https://cflcc.org/pathways-to-care Address: 1819 N. Semoran Blvd., Orlando, FL, 32807 Counties Served: Orange Services: Housing and Homeless Services

## Pathways to Home

Phone: 407-268-6363 Website: pathwaystohome.org Address: 2921 S. Orlando Drive, Suite 150, Sanford, FL, 32773 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services

# **Rescue Outreach Mission of Sanford**

Phone: 407-321-8224 Website: rescueoutreachcfl.org Address: 1701 W. 13th Street, Sanford, FL, 32771 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services, Employment Services, Food Assistance

# Salvation Army (Orlando Area)

Phone: 407-423-8581 Ext. 26480 Website: salvationarmyorlando.org Address: 624 Lexington Avenue, Orlando, FL, 32804 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services

# Salvation Army: Women's Shelter

Phone: 407-423-8581 Ext. 26491 Website: salvationarmyorlando.org Address: 400 W. Colonial Drive, Orlando, FL, 32804 Counties Served: Orange Services: Housing and Homeless Services

# Samaritan Resource Center

Phone: 407-482-0600 Website: samaritanresourcecenter.org Address: 9837 E. Colonial Drive, Orlando, FL 32817 Counties Served: Orange Services: Housing and Homeless Services

# **Housing and Homeless Services**

#### The Salvation Army

Phone: 407-423-8581 Website: salvationarmyorlando.org Address: 416 West Colonial Drive, Orlando, FL, 32804 Counties Served: Orange Services: Housing and Homeless Services, Emergency Services

# The Sharing Center - The Oasis

Phone: 407-260-9155 Website: thesharingcenter.org/oasis/3928060 Address: 600 N. Hwy 17-92, Suite 158, Longwood, FL 32750 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Food Assistance, Housing and Homeless Services

#### Wayne Densch Center

Phone: 407-599-3900 Website: abilityhousing.org/wayne-densch-center Address: 100-102 Kingston Ct, Orlando, FL, 32810 Counties Served: Orange Services: Housing and Homeless Services, Mental Health, Substance Use

### Zebra Coalition

Phone: 407-228-1446 Website: zebrayouth.org Address: 911 N. Mills Avenue, Orlando, FL, 32803 Counties Served: Orange Services: Housing and Homeless Services, Mental Health

# **Human Trafficking**



# **Human Trafficking**

## **Catholic Charities of Central Florida**

Phone: 407-658-1818 Website: cflcc.org Address: 1772 N. Semoran Blvd., Orlando, FL, 32807 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Services: Access to Care, Behavioral Health, Emergency Services, Immigration/Refugee Services, Human Trafficking Services, Elder Services

#### Help Now of Osceola, Inc.

Phone: 407-847-8562; 407-846-2472 Website: helpnowshelter.org Address: 1000 W. Emmett Street, Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Abuse (Domestic and Child), Human Trafficking, Mental Health

### National Human Trafficking Hotline

Phone: 1-888-373-7888 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Abuse, Domestic Violence, Human Trafficking

# Immigration/ Refugee Services

# **Immigration/Refugee Services**

## Arab American Community Center

Phone: 407-985-4550 Website: aaccflorida.org Address: 430 L B McLeod Road, Suite B, Orlando, FL, 32811 Counties Served: Orange Services: Eligibility/Insurance, Employment Services, Immigration/Refugee Services, Legal Services, Abuse, Domestic Violence

## **Catholic Charities of Central Florida**

Phone: 407-658-1818 Website: cflcc.org Address: 1772 N. Semoran Blvd., Orlando, FL, 32807 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola Services: Access to Care, Behavioral Health, Emergency Services, Immigration/Refugee Services, Human Trafficking Services, Elder Services

# **Department of Health - Orange County**

Phone: 407-858-1400 Website: orange.floridahealth.gov Address: 832 W. Central Blvd., Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Cancer, Dental, Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care, Immigration and Refugee Services, Chronic Disease, Child Services

# **Department of Health - Osceola County**

Phone: 407-343-2000 Website: osceola.floridahealth.gov Address: 1875 Fortune Road, Kissimmee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care, Immigration/Refugee Services, Chronic Disease

# **Department of Health - Seminole County**

Phone: 407-665-3000 Website: seminole.floridahealth.gov Address: 400 W. Airport Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32773 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Cancer, Dental, Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care, Immigration/ Refugee Services, Chronic Disease, Child Services

# Laboratory



#### **Community Health Centers**

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: Multiple Locations Counties Served: Orange, Seminole Services: Primary Care, Behavioral Health, Women's Health, Dental, Pediatric Care, Laboratory, Optometry/Vision

#### Grace Medical Home

Phone: 407-936-2785 Website: gracemedicalhome.org Address: 51 Pennsylvania Street, Orlando, FL, 32806 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Mental Health, Laboratory, Chronic Disease, Housing and Homeless Services

#### **True Health - Airport**

Phone: 407-322-8649 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 400 West Airport Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32773 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Laboratory, Eligibility/Insurance

## True Health - Alafaya

Phone: 407-322-8646 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 11881-A East Colonial Drive, Orlando, FL, 32826 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental, Laboratory, Eligibility/Insurance

#### **True Health - Hoffner**

Phone: 407-322-8647 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 5449 S. Semoran Blvd., Suite #14, Orlando, FL, 32822 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Laboratory

# Laboratory

#### **True Health - Lake Underhill**

Phone: 407-322-8648 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 5730 Lake Underhill Road, Orlando, FL, 32807 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Laboratory, Eligibility/Insurance, Dental

## **True Health - Sanford**

Phone: 407-322-8645 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 4930 East Lake Mary Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32771 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Laboratory

#### True Health - South Side

Phone: 407-322-8650 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 6101 Lake Ellenor Drive, Suite #105, Orlando, FL, 32809 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Laboratory, Eligibility/Insurance

# Legal Services



# **Legal Services**

### Arab American Community Center

Phone: 407-985-4550 Website: aaccflorida.org Address: 430 L B McLeod Road, Suite B, Orlando, FL, 32811 Counties Served: Orange Services: Eligibility/Insurance, Employment Services, Immigration/Refugee Services, Legal Services, Abuse, Domestic Violence

## **Community Hope Center**

Phone: 321-677-0246 Website: hope192.com Address: 2198 Four Winds Blvd. Kissimmee, FL, 34746 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Food Assistance, Employment Services, Housing and Homeless Services, Legal Services



#### **Aspire Health Partners**

Phone: 407-245-0045 Website: aspirehp.org Address: Main Office 5151 Adanson Street, Suite 200, Orlando, FL 32804 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Mental Health, Substance Use, HIV/AIDS

#### Aspire Health Partners - Drug Treatment Services of Osceola County

Phone: 407-245-0046 Website: aspirehp.org Address: 2450 Michigan Avenue, Kissimmee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Mental Health, Substance Use

#### **Center for Multicultural Wellness and Prevention**

Phone: 407-648-9440 Website: cmwp.org Address: 600 N. Thacker Avenue, Suite 57&59 Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Housing and Homeless Services, HIV/AIDS, Mental Health, Access to Care, Chronic Disease

#### **Center for Multicultural Wellness and Prevention**

Phone: 407-648-9440 Website: cmwp.org Address: 641 N. Rio Grande Avenue, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services, HIV/AIDS, Mental Health, Access to Care, Chronic Disease

### **Center for Multicultural Wellness and Prevention**

Phone: 407-648-9440 Website: cmwp.org Address: 4400 N. Hwy 19A, Suite 10, Mount Dora, FL, 32757 Counties Served: Orange, Seminole Services: Housing and Homeless Services, HIV/AIDS, Mental Health, Access to Care, Chronic Disease

Devereux Phone: 1-800-338-3738 x77130 Website: devereux.org Address: 6147 Christian Way, Orlando FL 32808 Counties Served: Orange Services: Mental Health, Substance Use, Chronic Disease (Diabetes), Child Services

## **Grace Medical Home**

Phone: 407-936-2785 Website: gracemedicalhome.org Address: 51 Pennsylvania Street, Orlando, FL, 32806 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Mental Health, Laboratory, Chronic Disease, Housing and Homeless Services

## Help Now of Osceola, Inc.

Phone: 407-847-8562; 407-846-2472 Website: helpnowshelter.org Address: 1000 W. Emmett Street, Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Abuse (Domestic and Child), Human Trafficking Services, Mental Health

# Kinder Konsulting & Parents Too

Phone: 407-657-6692 Website: kinderkonsulting.com Address: 2479 Aloma Avenue, Winter Park, FL, 32792 Counties Served: Orange Services: Mental Health (Youth), Behavioral Health, Behavioral Health

# La Amistad Residential Treatment Center

Phone: 407-647-0660 Website: lamistad.com Address: 1650 N. Park Avenue, Maitland, FL, 32751 Counties Served: Orange Services: Mental Health, Behavioral Health

# **National Suicide Prevention Lifeline**

Phone: 1-800-273-8255 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Mental Health

## **Orange Blossom Family Health - Downtown Orlando**

Phone: 407-428-5751 Website: obfh.org Address: 232 N. Orange Blossom Trail, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Optometry/Vision, Substance Use, Behavioral Health, Mental Health, Housing and Homeless Services

## Orange Blossom Family Health/Health Care Center for The Homeless

Phone: 407-428-5751 Website: hcch.org Address: 232 North Orange Blossom Trail, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Substance Use, Housing and Homeless Services, Mental Health, Substance Use

## **Orlando Behavioral Health - East Orlando**

Phone: 407-647-1781 Website: orlandobehavioral.com Address: 10967 Lake Underhill Road, Suite 113, Orlando, FL, 32825 Counties Served: Orange Services: Mental Health, Substance Use

# **Orlando Behavioral Health - Kissimmee**

Phone: 407-647-1720 Website: orlandobehavioral.com Address: 321 W. Oak Street, Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Mental Health, Substance Use

# **Orlando Behavioral Health - Lake Mary**

Phone: 407-647-1718 Website: orlandobehavioral.com Address: 743 Stirling Center Place, Lake Mary, FL, 32746

Counties Served: Seminole Services: Mental Health, Substance Use

### **Orlando Behavioral Health - Maitland**

Phone: 407-647-1719 Website: orlandobehavioral.com Address: 260 Lookout Place, Suite 202, Maitland, FL, 32751 Counties Served: Orange Services: Mental Health, Substance Use

## **Orlando Behavioral Health - Windermere**

Phone: 407-647-1721 Website: orlandobehavioral.com Address: 6735 Conroy Road, Suite 221, Orlando, FL, 32835 Counties Served: Orange Services: Mental Health, Substance Use

## Park Place Behavioral Health

Phone: 407-846-0068; 407-846-0023; Poinciana 321-402-0690 Website: ppbh.org Counties Served: Osceola Services: Mental Health, Substance Use

# Seminole Behavioral Healthcare

Phone: 407-831-2411 Website: aspirehelthpartners.com Address: 237 Fernwood Blvd., Fern Park, FL, 32730 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Mental Health, Behavioral Health

#### The Chrysalis Center, Inc.

Phone: 407-219-9304 Website: chrysalishealth.com Address: 1703 W. Colonial Drive, Orlando, FL, 32804 Counties Served: Orange Services: Mental Health, Substance Use

# The Mental Health Association of Central Florida

Phone: 407-898-0110

Website: mhacf.org Address: 1525 E. Robinson Street, Orlando, FL, 32801 Counties Served: Orange Services: Substance Use, Mental Health

### The Orlando Veterans Affairs Medical Center

Phone: 407-631-1000 Website: orlando.va.gov Address: 13800 Veterans Way, Orlando, FL, 32827 Counties Served: Orange Services: Veteran Services, Employment Services, Primary Care, Mental Health

## The Orlando-Kissimmee Veterans Affairs Medical Clinic

Phone: 407-518-5004 Website: orlando.va.gov/locations/kissimmee.asp Address: 2285 North Central Avenue, Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Veteran Services, Employment Services, Primary Care, Mental Health

# **University Behavioral Health Center**

Phone: 407-281-7000 Website: universitybehavioral.com Address: 2500 Discovery Drive, Orlando, FL, 32826 Counties Served: Orange Services: Mental Health (Adults and Children), Substance Use

# Wayne Densch Center

Phone: 407-599-3900 Website: abilityhousing.org/wayne-densch-center Address: 100-102 Kingston Ct, Orlando, FL, 32810 Counties Served: Orange Services: Housing and Homeless Services, Mental Health, Substance Use

# Wraparound Orange

Phone: 407-836-1581 Website: wraparoundorange.net Counties Served: Orange Services: Mental Health

# Zebra Coalition

Phone: 407-228-1446 Website: zebrayouth.org Address: 911 N. Mills Avenue, Orlando, FL, Counties Served: Orange Services: Housing and Homeless Services, Mental Health

# **Optometry/Vision**

# **Optometry/Vision**

## **Community Health Centers**

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: Multiple Locations Counties Served: Orange, Seminole Services: Primary Care, Behavioral Health, Women's Health, Dental, Pediatric Care, Laboratory, Optometry/Vision

## **Orange Blossom Family Health - Downtown Orlando**

Phone: 407-428-5751 Website: obfh.org Address: 232 N. Orange Blossom Trail, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Optometry/Vision, Substance Use, Behavioral Health, Mental Health, Housing and Homeless Services

# **Orange Blossom Family Health - Ivey Lane**

Phone: 407-428-5755 Website: obfh.org Address: 4426 Old Winter Garden Road, Orlando, FL, 32811 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Optometry/Vision, Behavioral Health

# **Osceola Community Health Services - Stadium Place**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 1501 Bill Beck Blvd. Kissimmee, FL, 34733 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Optometry/Vision



#### **Community Health Centers**

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: Multiple Locations Counties Served: Orange, Seminole Services: Primary Care, Behavioral Health, Women's Health, Dental, Pediatric Care, Laboratory, Optometry/Vision

#### **Community Health Centers - Apopka, Pediatric**

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: 618 S. Forest Avenue, Apopka, FL, 32703 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care

## **Community Health Centers - Bithlo**

Phone: 407-322-8645 Website: chcfl.org Address: 19108 E. Colonial Drive, Orlando, FL, 32820 Counties Served: Orange Services: Behavioral Health, Primary Care, Pediatric Care

# **Community Health Centers - Meadow Woods**

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: 849 Greenway Professional Ct., Orlando, FL, 32824 Counties Served: Orange Services: Pediatric Care, Primary Care, Dental

#### **Community Health Centers - Pine Hills**

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: 840 Mercy Drive, Orlando, FL, 32808 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Women's Health, Dental, Pediatric Care

#### **Community Health Centers - Winter Garden**

Phone: 407-645-2576 Website: hopeandhelp.org Address: 13275 W. Colonial Drive, Winter Garden, FL, 34787 Counties Served: Orange Services: Pediatric Care, Primary Care, Dental

#### **Osceola Community Health Services - Buenaventura Lakes**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 2622 Simpson Road, Kissimmee, FL, 34743 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Women's Health

## **Osceola Community Health Services - Poinciana**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 109 Doverplum Avenue, Poinciana, FL, 34758 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental

# **Osceola Community Health Services - St. Cloud**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 1050 Grape Avenue, St. Cloud, FL, 34769 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental

# **Osceola Community Health Services - Stadium Place**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 1501 Bill Beck Blvd. Kissimmee, FL, 34733 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Optometry/Vision

# **True Health - Airport**

Phone: 407-322-8649 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 400 West Airport Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32773 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Laboratory, Eligibility/Insurance

## True Health - Alafaya

Phone: 407-322-8646 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 1181-A East Colonial Drive, Orlando, FL, 32826 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental, Laboratory, Eligibility/Insurance

#### **True Health - Casselberry**

Phone: 407-322-8652 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 1120 State Road 436, Suite 1600, Casselberry, FL, 32707 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental, Eligibility/Insurance

#### **True Health - Cheney Wellness Cottage**

Phone: 407-322-8651 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 2000 N. Forsyth Road, Orlando, FL, 32807 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental, Eligibility/Insurance

#### **True Health - Hoffner**

Phone: 407-322-8647 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 5449 S. Semoran Blvd., Suite #14, Orlando, FL, 32822 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Laboratory

#### True Health - Lake Underhill

Phone: 407-322-8648 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 5730 Lake Underhill Road, Orlando, FL, 32807 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Laboratory, Eligibility/Insurance, Dental

#### **True Health - Sanford**

Phone: 407-322-8645 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 4930 East Lake Mary Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32771 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Laboratory

### True Health - South Side

Phone: 407-322-8650 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 6101 Lake Ellenor Drive, Suite #105, Orlando, FL, 32809 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Laboratory, Eligibility/Insurance

### **Community Health Centers**

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: Call or Check Website Counties Served: Orange, Seminole Services: Primary Care, Behavioral Health, Women's Health, Dental, Pediatric Care, Laboratory, Optometry/Vision

#### Community Health Centers - Apopka, Family & OBGYN

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: 225 E. Seventh Street, Apopka, FL, 32703 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Women's Health

## Community Health Centers - Apopka, Pediatric

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: 618 S. Forest Avenue, Apopka, FL, 32703 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care

# **Community Health Centers - Bithlo**

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: 19108 E. Colonial Drive, Orlando, FL, 32820 Counties Served: Orange Services: Behavioral Health, Primary Care, Pediatric Care

#### **Community Health Centers - Meadow Woods**

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: 849 Greenway Professional Ct., Orlando, FL, 32824 Counties Served: Orange Services: Pediatric Care, Primary Care, Dental

#### **Community Health Centers - Forest City**

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: 7900 Forest City Road, Orlando, FL, 32810 Counties Served: Orange, Seminole Services: Primary Care, Dental

## **Community Health Centers - Pine Hills**

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: 840 Mercy Drive, Orlando, FL, 32808 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Women's Health, Dental, Pediatric Care

### **Community Health Centers - Winter Garden**

Phone: 407-905-8827 Website: chcfl.org Address: 13275 W. Colonial Drive, Winter Garden, FL, 34787 Counties Served: Orange Services: Pediatric Care, Primary Care, Dental

# **Department of Health - Orange County**

Phone: 407-858-1400 Website: orange.floridahealth.gov Address: 832 W. Central Blvd., Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Cancer, Dental, Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care, Immigration/Refugee Services, Chronic Disease, Child Services

# Department of Health - Osceola County

Phone: 407-343-2000 Website: osceola.floridahealth.gov Address: 1875 Fortune Road, Kissimmee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care, Immigration/Refugee Services, Chronic Disease

#### **Department of Health - Seminole County**

Phone: 407-665-3000 Website: seminole.floridahealth.gov Address: 400 W. Airport Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32773 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Cancer, Dental, Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care, Immigration/Refugee Services, Chronic Disease, Child Service

#### **Grace Medical Home**

Phone: 407-936-2785 Website: gracemedicalhome.org Address: 51 Pennsylvania Street, Orlando, FL, 32806 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Mental Health, Laboratory, Chronic Disease, Housing and Homeless Services

#### **Healthcare Access Alliance**

Phone: 407-952-9233 Website: healhaccessall.org Address: 7124 Hiawassee Overlook Drive, Orlando, FL, 32835 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Resource Connection

#### **Hispanic Health Initiatives**

Phone: 386-320-0110 Website: hhi2001.org Address: 70 Spring Vista Drive, Suite 2, Debary, FL 32713 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Chronic Disease (Diabetes), Food Assistance, Cancer, Primary Care

#### Hope and Help Center of Central Florida

Phone: 407-645-2576 Website: hopeandhelp.org Address: 707 Mendham Blvd., Suite 104, Orlando, FL, 32825 Counties Served: Orange Services: HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care

#### **Orange Blossom Family Health - Downtown Orlando**

Phone: 407-428-5751 Website: obfh.org Address: 232 N. Orange Blossom Trail, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Optometry/Vision, Substance Use, Behavioral Health, Mental Health, Housing and Homeless Services



#### Orange Blossom Family Health/Health Care Center for The Homeless

Phone: 407-428-5751 Website: hcch.org Address: 232 North Orange Blossom Trail, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Substance Use, Housing and Homeless Services, Mental Health, Substance Use

#### **Orange Blossom Family Health - Ivey Lane**

Phone: 407-428-5755 Website: obfh.org Address: 4426 Old Winter Garden Road, Orlando, FL, 32811 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Optometry/Vision, Behavioral Health

#### **Orange Blossom Family Health - Kissimmee**

Phone: 407-428-5753 Website: obfh.org Address: 2198 Four Winds Blvd., Kissimmee, FL, 34746 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Primary Care, Dental, Behavioral Health

## Orange Blossom Family Health - North Pine Hills - Evans High School

Phone: 407-428-5757 Website: obfh.org Address: 3100 Evans Trojans Way, Orlando, FL, 32808 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Behavioral Health

#### **Orange Blossom Family Health - Pediatrics**

Phone: 407-428-5752 Website: obfh.org Address: 701 W. Livingston Street, Building 800, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Behavioral Health

#### **Orange Blossom Family Health - Sanford**

Phone: 407-428-5754 Website: obfh.org Address: 225 N. Kennel Road, Sanford, FL, 32771 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Primary Care, Dental

#### **Orange Blossom Family Health - UP Orlando**

Phone: 407-428-5756 Website: obfh.org Address: 150 W. Michigan Street, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Behavioral Health

#### **Osceola Community Health Services - Buenaventura Lakes**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 2622 Simpson Road, Kissimmee, FL, 34743 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Women's Health

#### **Osceola Community Health Services - Kissimmee**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 1703 Business Center Lane, Kissimmee, FL, 34758 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Eligibility/Insurance, Women's Health, Primary Care, Dental

#### **Osceola Community Health Services - Poinciana**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 109 Doverplum Avenue, Poinciana, FL, 34758 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental

# **Osceola Community Health Services - St. Cloud**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 1050 Grape Avenue, St. Cloud, FL, 34769 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental

# **Osceola Community Health Services - Stadium Place**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 1501 Bill Beck Blvd., Kissimmee, FL, 34733 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Optometry/Vision

# Osceola Council on Aging (OCA)

Phone: 407-846-8532 Website: osceolagenerations.org Address: 700 Generation Point, Kissimmee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Primary Care, Food Assistance, Chronic Disease, Elder Care, Eligibility/Insurance

# Shepherd's Hope - Downtown Orlando - Orange County Medical Clinic

Phone: 407-876-6701 Website: shepherdshope.org Address: 101 South Westmoreland Drive, Orlando, FL, 32803 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care

#### Shepherd's Hope - Longwood

Phone: 407-876-6699 Website: shepherdshope.org Address: 600 N. US 17-92, Suite 124, Longwood, FL, 23750 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Primary Care

#### Shepherd's Hope - Ocoee

Phone: 407-876-6702 Website: shepherdshope.org Address: 1584 Citrus Medical Court, Ocoee, FL, 34761 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care

#### Shepherd's Hope - Samaritan Resource Center - Dr. Diebel, Jr. Memorial

Phone: 407-876-6700 Website: shepherdshope.org Address: 9833 East Colonial Drive, Orlando, FL, 32817 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care

#### Shepherd's Hope - Tazkiah Foundation of Lights

Phone: 407-876-6703 Website: shepherdshope.org Address: 120 Floral Street, Ocoee, FL, 34761 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care

#### The Orlando Veterans Affairs Medical Center

Phone: 407-631-1000 Website: orlando.va.gov Address: 13800 Veterans Way, Orlando, FL, 32827 Counties Served: Orange Services: Veteran Services, Employment Services, Primary Care, Mental Health

#### The Orlando-Kissimmee Veterans Affairs Medical Clinic

Phone: 407-518-5004 Website: orlando.va.gov/locations/kissimmee.asp Address: 2285 North Central Avenue, Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Veteran Services, Employment Services, Primary Care, Mental Health

#### True Health - Airport

Phone: 407-322-8649 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 400 West Airport Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32773 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Laboratory, Eligibility/Insurance

# True Health - Alafaya

Phone: 407-322-8646 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 11881-A East Colonial Drive, Orlando, FL, 32826 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental, Laboratory, Eligibility/Insurance

# True Health - Casselberry

Phone: 407-322-8652 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 1120 State Road 436, Suite 1600, Casselberry, FL, 32707 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental, Eligibility/Insurance

# True Health - Cheney Wellness Cottage

Phone: 407-322-8651 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 2000 N. Forsyth Road, Orlando, FL, 32807 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental, Eligibility/Insurance

# True Health - Hoffner

Phone: 407-322-8647 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 5449 S. Semoran Blvd., Suite #14, Orlando, FL, 32822 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Laboratory

# True Health - Lake Underhill

Phone: 407-322-8648 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 5730 Lake Underhill Road, Orlando, FL, 32807 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Laboratory, Eligibility/Insurance, Dental

# True Health - Sanford

Phone: 407-322-8645 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 4930 East lake Mary Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32771 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Laboratory

#### True Health - South Side

Phone: 407-322-8650 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 6101 Lake Ellenor Drive, Suite #105, Orlando, FL, 32809 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Laboratory, Eligibility/Insurance

# Resource Connection

# **Resource Connection**

#### **Community Vision**

Phone: 407-933-0870 Website: communityvision.org Address: 704 Generation Point, Kissimmee, FL 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Resource Connection, Employment Services

#### Florida Department of Children and Families

Phone: 407-317-700 Website: myflfamilies.com Address: 400 W. Robinson Street, Orlando, FL, Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Resource Connection

## Healthcare Access Alliance

Phone: 407-952-9233 Website: healhaccessall.org Address: 7124 Hiawassee Overlook Drive, Orlando, FL, 32835 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Resource Connection

#### **Healthy Kids Today**

Phone: Online Website: healthykidstoday.org Address: Online Counties Served: Orange Services: Resource Connection

#### Heart of Florida United Way

Phone: 407-835-0900 Website: hfuw.org Address: 1940 Traylor Blvd., Orlando, FL, 32804 Counties Served: Orange Services: Resource Connection

#### Omega Alpha Nu Ministries, Inc.

Phone: 321-420-1894 Website: manta.com/c/mxf39r6/omega-alpha-nu-ministries-inc Address: 101 W. Cypress Street, Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Resource Connection

## Sick Children



### **Sick Children**

#### Give Kids the World Village

Phone: 407-396-1114 Website: gktw.org Address: 210 S. Bass Road, Kissimmee, FL, 34746 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Sick Children

#### New Hope for Kids

Phone: 407-331-3059 Website: newhopeforkids.org Address: 544 Mayo Avenue, Maitland, FL, 32751 Counties Served: Orange Services: Sick Children

# Sexually Transmitted Infections (STI)



### **Sexually Transmitted Infections (STI)**

#### **Department of Health - Orange County**

Phone: 407-858-1400 Website: orange.floridahealth.gov Address: 832 W. Central Blvd, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Cancer, Dental, Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care, Immigration/Refugee Services, Chronic Disease, Child Services

#### **Department of Health - Osceola County**

Phone: 407-343-2000 Website: osceola.floridahealth.gov Address: 1875 Fortune Road, Kissimmee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care, Immigration/Refugee Services, Chronic Disease

#### **Department of Health - Seminole County**

Phone: 407-665-3000 Website: seminole.floridahealth.gov Address: 400 W. Airport Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32773 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Cancer, Dental, Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care, Immigration/Refugee Services, Chronic Disease, Child Services

#### Hope and Help Center of Central Florida

Phone: 407-645-2576 Website: hopeandhelp.org Address: 707 Mendham Blvd, Suite 104, Orlando, FL, 32825 Counties Served: Orange Services: HIV/AIDS, Primary Care, STI

#### **Planned Parenthood**

Phone: 407-246-1788 Website: plannedparenthood.org Address: 11500 University Blvd., Suite B, Orlando, FL, 32817 Counties Served: Orange Services: Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI

### **Sexually Transmitted Infections (STI)**

#### **Planned Parenthood**

Phone: 407-246-1788 Website: plannedparenthood.org Address: 610 Oak Commons Blvd, Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI

#### **Celebrate Recovery**

Phone: 407-892-3300 Website: cornerstonefamily.com Address: 2925 Canoe Creek Road, St. Cloud, FL, 34772 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Substance Use, Mental Health

#### Celebrate Recovery - St. Cloud (12 Step)

Phone: 407-892-7125 Website: fbcstcloud.org/celebrate-recovery Address: 1717 13th Street, St. Cloud, FL 34769 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Substance Use

#### Devereux

Phone: 1-800-338-3738 Ext. 77130 Website: devereux.org Address: 6147 Christian Way, Orlando, FL, 32808 Counties: Orange Services: Mental Health, Substance Use, Chronic Disease (Diabetes), Child Services

#### Florida Alcohol & Drug Abuse Association

Phone: 850-878-2196 Website: fadaa.org Address: 2868 Mahan Drive, Tallahassee, FL 32308 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Substance Use

#### Fresh Start Ministries of Central Florida, Inc.

Phone: 407-293-3822 Website: freshstartministries.com Address: 4436 Edgewater Drive, Orlando, FL, 32804 Counties Served: Orange Services: Substance Use

#### House of Freedom

Phone: 407-957-9077 Website: houseoffreedom.com Address: 2311 N. Orange Blossom Trail, Kissimmee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Substance Use

#### **Kissimmee Celebrate Recovery**

Phone: 407-847-2543 Website: kissimmeechristianchurch.org/celebrate-recovery Address: 415 N. Main Street, Kissimmee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Substance Use

#### Mothers Against Drunk Driving

Phone: 407-831-6233 Website: madd.org/central-florida Address: 341 N. Maitland Avenue, Suite #280, Maitland, FL, 32751 Counties Served: Orange Services: Substance Use

#### National Alliance on Mental Illness (NAMI)

Phone: 407-253-1900 Website: namiflorida.org Address: 5051 North Lane, Suite 21, Orlando, FL, 32808 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Substance Use, Mental Health, Behavioral Health

#### Narcotics Anonymous

Website: naflorida.org Address: Multiple - meeting sites listed on website Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Substance Use

#### **Orange Blossom Family Health - Downtown Orlando**

Phone: 407-428-5751 Website: obfh.org Address: 232 N. Orange Blossom Trail, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Dental, Optometry/Vision, Substance Use, Behavioral Health, Mental Health, Housing and Homeless Services

#### Orange Blossom Family Health/Health Care Center for The Homeless

Phone: 407-428-5751 Website: hcch.org Address: 232 North Orange Blossom Trail, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Substance Use, Housing and Homeless Services, Mental Health, Substance Use

#### **Orlando Behavioral Health - East Orlando**

Phone: 407-647-1781 Website: orlandobehavioral.com Address: 10967 Lake Underhill Road, Suite 113, Orlando, FL, 32825 Counties Served: Orange Services: Mental Health, Substance Use

#### **Orlando Behavioral Health - Kissimmee**

Phone: 407-647-1720 Website: orlandobehavioral.com Address: 321 W. Oak Street, Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Mental Health, Substance Use

#### **Orlando Behavioral Health - Lake Mary**

Phone: 407-647-1718 Website: orlandobehavioral.com Address: 743 Stirling Center Place, Lake Mary, FL, 32746 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Mental Health, Substance Use

#### **Orlando Behavioral Health - Maitland**

Phone: 407-647-1719 Website: orlandobehavioral.com Address: 260 Lookout Place, Suite 202, Maitland, FL, 32751 Counties Served: Orange Services: Mental Health, Substance Use

#### **Orlando Behavioral Health - Windermere**

Phone: 407-647-1721 Website: orlandobehavioral.com Address: 6735 Conroy Road, Suite 221, Orlando, FL, 32835 Counties Served: Orange Services: Mental Health, Substance Use

#### Park Place Behavioral Health

Phone: 407-846-0068; 407-846-0023; 321-402-0690 Website: ppbh.org Address: Check Website Counties Served: Osceola Services: Mental Health, Substance Use

#### Park Place Behavioral Health - Kissimmee

Phone: 407-846-0023; 321-402-0690 Website: ppbh.org Address: 206 Park Place Blvd., Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Substance Use

#### **Serenity Place**

Phone: 407-369-9482 Website: serenityplace.org/orlando/fl Address: 750 South Orange Blossom Trail, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Substance Use

#### Specialized Treatment, Education and Prevention Services, Inc. (STEPS)

Phone: 407-884-2125 Website: flsteps.org Address: 1991 Apopka Blvd., Apopka, FL, 32703 Counties Served: Orange Services: Substance Use

#### St. Cloud Celebrate Recovery

Phone: 407-892-7125 Website: fbcstcloud.org/celebrate-recovery Address: 3000 17th Street, St Cloud, FL 34769 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Substance Use

#### The Chrysalis Center, Inc.

Phone: 407-219-9304 Website: chrysalishealth.com Address: 1703 W. Colonial Drive, Orlando, FL, 32804 Counties Served: Orange Services: Mental Health, Substance Use

#### The Mental Health Association of Central Florida

Phone: 407-898-0110 Website: mhacf.org Address: 1525 E. Robinson Street, Orlando, FL, 32801 Counties Served: Orange Services: Substance Use, Mental Health

#### The Transition House

Phone: 407-892-5700 Website: thetransitionhouse.org Address: 3800 5th Street, St. Cloud, FL, 34469; 3501 West Vine Street, Kissimmee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Substance Use

#### **Turning Point Counseling - Kissimmee**

Phone: 407-422-4357 Website: turningpointcfl.org Address: 600 N. Thacker Avenue, Suite C16, Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Substance Use

#### **Turning Point Counseling - St. Cloud**

Phone: 407-957-4176 Website: turningpointcfl.org Address: 3112 17th Street, St. Cloud, FL, 34769 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Substance Use

#### **University Behavioral Health Center**

Phone: 407-281-7000 Website: universitybehavioral.com Address: 2500 Discovery Drive, Orlando, FL, 32826 Counties Served: Orange Services: Mental Health (Adults and Children), Substance Use

#### Wayne Densch Center

Phone: 407-599-3900 Website: abilityhousing.org/wayne-densch-center Address: 100-102 Kingston Ct., Orlando, FL, 32810 Counties Served: Orange Services: Housing and Homeless Services, Mental Health, Substance Use

## **Veteran Services**



### **Veteran Services**

#### Camaraderie Foundation

Phone: 407-841-0071 Website: camaraderiefoundation.org Address: 2488 E. Michigan Street, Orlando, FL, 32806 Counties Served: Orange Services: Veteran Services

#### Freedom Ride

Phone: 407-293-0411 Website: freedomride.com Address: 1905 Lee Road, Orlando, FL, 32810 Counties Served: Orange Services: Disabled Children

#### The Orlando Veterans Affairs Medical Center

Phone: 407-631-1000 Website: orlando.va.gov Address: 13800 Veterans Way, Orlando, FL, 32827 Counties Served: Orange Services: Veteran Services, Employment Services, Primary Care, Mental Health

#### The Orlando-Kissimmee Veterans Affairs Medical Clinic

Phone: 407-518-5004 Website: orlando.va.gov/locations/kissimmee.asp Address: 2285 North Central Avenue, Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Veteran Services, Employment Services, Primary Care, Mental Health

#### **Commonsense Childbirth**

Phone: 407-656-6938 Website: commonsensechildbirth.org Address: 213 S. Dillard Street, Suite 340, Winter Garden, FL, 34787 Counties Served: Orange Services: Women's Health

#### **Department of Health - Orange County**

Phone: 407-858-1400 Website: orange.floridahealth.gov Address: 832 W. Central Blvd, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Cancer, Dental, Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care, Immigration/Refugee Services, Chronic Disease, Child Services

#### **Department of Health - Osceola County**

Phone: 407-343-2000 Website: osceola.floridahealth.gov Address: 1875 Fortune Road, Kissimmee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care, Immigration/Refugee Services, Chronic Disease

#### **Department of Health - Seminole County**

Phone: 407-665-3000 Website: seminole.floridahealth.gov Address: 400 W. Airport Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32773 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Cancer, Dental, Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI, Primary Care, Immigration/Refugee Services, Chronic Disease, Child Services

#### Healthy Start Coalition of Orange County

Phone: 407-858-1472 Website: healthystartorange.org Address: 475 Story Road, Ocoee, FL, 34761 Counties Served: Orange Services: Women's Health

#### Healthy Start Coalition of Osceola County

Phone: 407-343-2100 Website: healthystartosceola.org Address: 1875 Fortune Road, Kissimmee, FL, 34744 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health

#### Healthy Start Coalition of Seminole County

Phone: 321-363-3024 Website: healthystartseminole.org Address: 820 W. Lake Mary Blvd., Suite 108, Sanford, FL, 32773 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Women's Health

#### **Osceola Community Health Services - Buenaventura Lakes**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 2622 Simpson Road, Kissimmee, FL, 34743 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Women's Health

#### **Osceola Community Health Services - Kissimmee**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 1703 Business Center Lane, Kissimmee, FL, 34758 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Eligibility/Insurance, Women's Health, Primary Care, Dental

#### **Osceola Community Health Services - Poinciana**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 109 Doverplum Avenue, Poinciana, FL, 34758 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental

#### **Osceola Community Health Services - St. Cloud**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 1050 Grape Avenue, St. Cloud, FL, 34769 Counties Served: Osceola

Services: Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental

#### **Osceola Community Health Services - Stadium Place**

Phone: 407-943-8600 Website: https://www.osceolahealthcare.org Address: 1501 Bill Beck Blvd. Kissimmee, FL, 34733 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Optometry/Vision

#### **Planned Parenthood**

Phone: 407-246-1788 Website: plannedparenthood.org Address: 11500 University Blvd., Suite B, Orlando, FL, 32817 Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Services: Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI

#### **Planned Parenthood**

Phone: 407-246-1788 Website: plannedparenthood.org Address: 610 Oak Commons Blvd, Kissimmee, FL, 34741 Counties Served: Osceola Services: Women's Health, HIV/AIDS, STI

#### Sanford Crisis Pregnancy Center

Phone: 407-323-3384 Website: thepregnancycenters.com Address: 1002 S. French Avenue, Sanford, FL, 32771 Counties Served: Orange Services: Women's Health

#### **True Health - Hoffner**

Phone: 407-322-8647 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 5449 S. Semoran Blvd., Suite #14, Orlando, FL, 32822 Counties Served: Orange Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Laboratory

#### True Health - Sanford

Phone: 407-322-8645 Website: mytruehealth.org Address: 4930 East Lake Mary Blvd., Sanford, FL, 32771 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Women's Health, Eligibility/Insurance, Laboratory

# **Youth Engagement**

### **Youth Engagement**

#### **Boys Town of Central Florida**

Phone: 407-330-6750 Website: boystown.org/locations/centralflorida Address: 975 Oklahoma Street, Ovideo, FL, 32765 Counties Served: Seminole Services: Youth Services, Behavioral Health (Youth)

#### Boys and Girls Club of Central Florida

Phone: 407-841-6855 Website: bgccf.org Address: 101 E. Colonial Drive, Orlando, FL, 32801; Several locations Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Youth Engagement

#### Central Florida Urban League - Parramore

Phone: 407-480-3887 Website: cful.org Address: 595 W. Church Street, Orlando, FL, 32805 Counties Served: Orange Services: Youth Engagement

#### Central Florida Urban League - Pine Hills

Phone: 407-842-7654 Website: cful.org Address: 2804 Beco Drive, Orlando, FL, 32808 Counties Served: Orange Services: Youth Engagement

#### The Roth Family Jewish Community Center of Greater Orlando

Phone: 407-645-5933 Website: orlandojcc.org Address: 851 N. Maitland Avenue, Maitland, FL, 32751 Counties Served: Orange Services: Youth Engagement

#### YMCA of Central Florida

Phone: 407-896-9220 Website: ymcacentralflorida.com Address: Multiple Locations Counties Served: Orange, Osceola, Seminole Services: Youth Engagement